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May 4, 2015 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046            
Attn: OET Dept. 
 
 
Subject: Authorizations, Confidentiality, C2PC Request Letter  
FCC ID: UZ7MC32N0 with Model No. : MC32N0 
 
 
 

 To the commission: 

 

   We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Amanda Wu of Bureau Veritas Consumer 

Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan) of Taiwan to act on our 

behalf in all manners relating to FCC application for equipment authorization, including signing 

of all documents relating to these matters.  Any and all acts carried out by Amanda Wu  of  

BV CPS Taoyuan on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our own.   

If you have any acknowledgement and response, please send it to Bureau Veritas Consumer 

Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan) directly.  Should you 

have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, the Applicant hereby 
requests confidential treatment of information accompanying this Application as outlined 
below: 
 
   Software Operational Description  

  
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 
released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the Applicant 
and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 
The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457, disclosure of this Application and all 
accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this 
application. 
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This is a request for a Class II permissive change of FCC ID: UZ7MC32N0 originally granted 
on 02/26/2014 
 
The major change field under this application is to update to new UNII  

 
Regards, 
 

 
Mark S. Luksich  
DMTS, Regulatory Engineering  
631-738-5134  
Mark.Luksich@zebra.com 
 


